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Principal 
 
Ref.No.SAC/ALD/29/2021-02      Dated: 27 January 2021 
 

Notice 
Reopening of College 

Commencement of Offline Regular Classes 
1 February 2021 

 

Dear Students, 
 
Govt. has notified reopening of Colleges in Meghalaya from 1.2.2021 onwards. However, Govt. has 

also left the details of implementation of the same to the College authorities. This is not an easy task 

since there are SOP’s to be followed regarding Sanitation, Disinfection and Physical distancing between 

students and staff. 

 

The physical attendance of students in the college is not mandatory (Online classes will continue 

alongside Offline) but subject to ‘PARENTAL CONSENT’. 

 

The College is thinking of restarting the offline classes in a phased manner beginning with the 5th 

Semester students to be followed later by the 3rd and 1st semester students. 

 

Outstation Students of 5th, 3rd and 1st semester are thereby advised to : 

 

1. Make arrangements for their accommodations either in rented houses/hostels. 

2. Under go Corona testing and make arrangements to travel if they are found to be negative.  

3. Submit the Corona test report to the college when they arrive on campus 

All students are directed to : 

 

1. Request and Help their Parents/Guardians to give their consent by filling in the Google Forms 

set up for the purpose as given in the links below. Students whose parents do not give consent 

need not fill the google form. 

 

Please note that there are Separate forms for different streams of 5th, 3rd and 1st Semester. 

PLEASE READ THE INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO MAKE THE CONSENT LETTER 

PROPERLY. 

 

PG Students : https://forms.gle/Ze3mJuWuXhTNhe1U8 

 

https://forms.gle/Ze3mJuWuXhTNhe1U8


 UG SEMESTER 5 
B.Sc. : https://forms.gle/JmrBic1HniQp7FJM8 

B.A: https://forms.gle/HUr2i6oSbuG6S8pN6 

B. Com./BBA: https://forms.gle/r5szV9vBmhHmHTv56 

 

UG SEMESTER 3 
BSC: https://forms.gle/wmafmX3fv35CPsaj7 

BA: https://forms.gle/X2Jm35na8GTzkrEB6 

BCOM/BBA: https://forms.gle/hsX8T2k7YK9MhQMF8 

 

UG SEMESTER 1 
BSC: https://forms.gle/6sfbwYLKqnPwu1vNA 

BA: https://forms.gle/PDszbkJoYfEYsHKy8 

BCOM/BBA: https://forms.gle/YQb6gcLSS3vhjjgv9 

 

NB : PG Students are to fill their Consent form latest by 12:00 noon on 28.1.2021. 

UG 5th Semester students are to fill their Consent form latest by 12:00 noon on 28.1.2021. 

 UG 3rd and 1st Semester students are to fill their Consent form latest by 12:00 noon on 29.1.2021  

 
As we prepare to resume normal academic and administrative activities, we would like to request all 

our stakeholders to mentally and physically prepare to return to work on campus.  

There is a possibility that a blended mode of conducting both the activities at the college. Hence all 

our stakeholders are requested to also be prepared for this.  

Please note: The COVID 19 Protocols are still in effect. Masks will need to be worn at all times on 

campus. Hang hygiene and social distancing are to be observe as much as is possible on campus and 

elsewhere. Avoid unnecessary risks at all times. 

We are looking forward to seeing you all back soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Rev. Br. Dr. Albert L. Dkhar, 

Principal 
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